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 Impact:  No direct fiscal impact anticipated 

 

Research Analysis 

 

The committee substitute to SB 186 clarifies the types of weapons that a convicted felon is not 

allowed to possess to include sawed-off rifles.  The measure also removes a prohibition of a 

convicted felon from being a passenger in which a firearm is located.  The measure also removes 

a provision that prohibits a person previously adjudicated as a delinquent child or a youthful 

offender from residing in a home which contains a firearm. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The committee substitute for the measure would allow persons convicted of felonies, or youthful 

offenders who otherwise would have been charged with a felony, to be passengers in a vehicle 

that also contains a firearm. 

 

Upon review, no direct fiscal impact to the state is anticipated from passage of the measure. The 

measure would not affect state revenues, or require additional state expenditures. 

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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